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La Marzocco Technical Bulletin #109 
New T Fitting for Silicone Tube  
	
We would like to inform you about the new "T" fittings currently being used in the production of the following 
machines:  
 
Linea PB starting from SN PB002494 
Linea Mini starting from SN LM000346 
Linea-FB70 starting from SN L046143 
GB5-FB80 starting from SN GB013919 
Strada  starting from SN ST002166 
 
We have upgraded to a new high temperature plastic material (white) which replaces the previous Nylon (blue) fitting 
with the same dimensions. This new product has a superior lifespan and decreased replacement operations which 
supports the increased cost for the material.   
 

 
 
 
The new spare part code is A.7.001.01, and the new T fittings are already available for order through the Parts 
Department. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our solutions team with any questions you have about this update. 
Solutions.usa@lamarzocco.com  


